STOKES COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS
Danbury Water
P.O. BOX 20 DANBURY, NC 27016 TEL. (336) 593-2415

To: Board of Commissioners

From: Stewart Easter, Public Works Director
Date: 5/19/21

Re: Waste Water Treatment Plant

Upon observation of the WWTP plant by myself and other staff it was noted
that the plant had some issues. There were some repairs that needed to be
made and the overall condition of plant needed some TLC. As I started
talking with different resources including Rural Water Association and other
contractors the current operator came to me and submitted his resignation for
the end of May. Currently Stokes County Public Works does not have a
Grade 2 license operator. Pace Analytical which was formally R and L Labs
and once operated the plant has agreed to operate the plant for the next fiscal
yr. This will include 5 site visit per week and all water sampling and labs for
the amount below.

$5,711 per month



